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20th May 2025 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

The summer exams are scheduled from Tuesday 10th June to Friday 20th June 2025. Normal classes 

will resume on Monday 23rd June. Your child has received a printed copy of their timetable, which is 

also available on the school website. 

This term the format of the summer exams will be the same as the previous winter exams. The 

school day will run from 9:00am to 12:00pm. Each day students will have two exams or sessions. A 

school bus will collect students at 12:00pm and transport them to the bus station for their 

connecting bus. Alternatively, parents may collect their child from school at 12:00pm. 

Key Stage 3 classes will have ‘testing’ sessions on their timetables. These are computer-based 

sessions which students do not need to revise for.  

On exam days, your child should bring their school bag, diary, all necessary equipment (e.g. pens, 

pencils, ruler, calculator, etc.), and some books for revision. Full school uniform is required. 

If any Yr 11 student is not up to date with coursework, they will attend school on Friday 20th June to 

get caught up.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs A Passmore 

Principal   


